DEBBIE DEVINE

OWNER / DIRECTOR

ASHLEY STETTES

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR



Welcome to our dance family!

Hello and welcome to Devine Performing Arts! We are so happy to have you as part of our dance family!

My name is Megan and I am our Family Experience Coordinator. It is my job to help make sure you are having a good experience while your students are here studying the arts with us.

I am a DPA alum and basically grew up here, so I know all the ins and outs if you have questions. If your student is ever wanting to get more involved here I can give you the information you need! DPA offers some great teams and I'd be happy to talk to you about them at any time!

You will be receiving a studio wide monthly newsletter that will inform you of upcoming due dates and events. Each month I will be sending a follow up to our new families to make sure you understand all of the information and have what you need.

Each year in June, our students put on an end of the year recital to showcase their hard work and growth during the season. The recital is not required, but it is highly encouraged and always my favorite week of the year! I am here to make sure that you don't miss anything and are able to join in on the fun should you choose.

If you have questions that pertain to class placement/leveling, tuition, or your current balance, please reach out to our Assistant Director, Ashley, at dpa.ashley.stettes@gmail.com or the owner, Debbie, at dpa.debbie@gmail.com. They are here to organize the day to day operations and I am here to help it all run smoothly.

Other than that, please feel free to contact me at any time with questions. We know that there is a lot of information that gets sent out monthly and I am here to help you keep it all straight. I promise that after you go through a year here, it does get easier.

I think that is all you need to know for now, but again, if you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out. We are so happy to have you joining us and I look forward to meeting you soon and having some of you in my classes!

Megan Thompson Family Experience Coordinator Devine Performing Arts dpa.megant@gmail.com